
Coast Guard Accepts Final HC-144A Ocean Sentry
The Coast Guard accepted delivery of the 18th and final HC-144A Ocean Sentry Medium Range 
Surveillance Aircraft Sept. 30, 2014, at the Airbus Group factory in Seville, Spain. The aircraft will 
undergo fleet induction at the Coast Guard Aviation Logistics Center in Elizabeth City, North 
Carolina, before being stationed in Mobile, Alabama. Photo courtesy Airbus Group.

For more information: Medium Range Surveillance Aircraft project page


